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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00220/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:29 AM on 02 May 2018 from Mr James Young.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Milton Road Adderbury Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of agricultural land to sport/recreation and community use 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr James Young

	Address:
	St Marys House Horn Hill Road, Adderbury, Oxfordshire OX17 3EU



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I am the owner of the listed property, St Mary's farm House which sits in the conservation area.. Our land adjoins the eastern boundary of this site. The setting of this listed building has been altered materially by the recent housing development. The only 'rural view' remaining is down the land to these sports pitches. I am neutral on the use of this land as sports pitches but I would strongly object to any floodlighting as it would destroy any last pretence of this being open country. I would invite officers to view the subject site from my property in order to judge this. We keep a small herd of rare breed sheep in our field - it may be coincidence but we have suffered a high degree of loss this lambing season whilst the houses were developed - I am concerned that floodlighting would cause further undue stress to the livestock. I fully understand that a local village football team would like decent pitches but floodlit pitches seems beyond the needs of a local league team?



